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Comments: As a property owner for 33 years in the Seeley-Lake Swan area  I have witnessed many changes.

The proposed expansion of Holland Lake Lodge by an out of state company is not  a welcome change.  I strongly

urge the Foreest Service to listen to the people and DENY   the  permit transfer. This land belongs to the citizens

of the United States and we are saying very loudly NO, NO, NO!  Our beloved Holland Lake  ,wildlife, and  our

way of life need to be protected. Corporate greed cannot be allowed to take over  

 


